
Notes from the Head Teacher

Following the Chair of Governors letter to you yesterday, it has been with 
very mixed feelings that I have made the decision to step down as Head 
Teacher of our lovely school in July. I still absolutely love my role and 
working with the children, families and my Coulsdon school staff team.
I’m really looking forward to working alongside you all over the next two 
terms. 

Thank you for your continued support and good wishes.

Mrs Mitchell. 

Attendance Champions – Week 13

1st Place: Year 4 – 92.95%

2nd Place: Year 3 – 92.40%

3rd Place: Years R & 2 – 91.33%

5th Place: Year 5 – 90.27%

6th Place: Year 1 – 88.11% 

7th Place: Year 6 – 81.25%

Reflection:

See the light in others and treat them as if that is 
all you see.

Anonymous

Report – General knowledge quiz

Recently, four children from Years 3-6 took part in a general knowledge 
quiz at Woodcote Primary School. It was a multiple choice quiz and we 
had a controller to choose our answers. Some questions were harder 
than others! Everyone worked well together and enjoyed themselves.
By Ellie (Y6)

Report – tag rugby competition

Coulsdon C of E participated in a tag rugby competition and had a lot of 
fun doing so. For the first game we played against the best school there, 
but unfortunately we had never played against another school. We still 
tried our best and had a good game. The rest of the games were very fun 
and also helped us learn a lot about how to play tag rugby and how to 
play as good sportsmen. Even though we lost, we had a great time, and if 
we had a chance to play in an event like this again we definitely would!
By Isabelle (Y6)

Parking

Unfortunately, we have had 2 complaints from residents in 
Tollers lane and Bradmore Way about inconsiderate parking. 
Sadly, when parents have been approached about these 
issues, it has been reported that they have been abusive, 
often in from of their children. This behaviour does not 
reflect the ethos and values of Coulsdon C of E. 

I have apologised on behalf of the school, and really hope I 
will not have to do so again.

Mrs Mitchell


